
Fairfax County's

Police
Civilian
Review
Panel
(PCRP)

Attend a Panel
Meeting

The Panel meets on
the first Thursday of
every month at 7:00
pm. All meetings are
open to the public.
Meeting locations
are posted on our

website.

Contact PCRP
12000 Government

Center Pkwy, Suite 150A
Fairfax, VA 22035

703-324-2502

Email:
PoliceCivilianReviewPanel@fairfaxcounty.gov

Website: 
www.fairfaxcounty.gov/

policecivilianreviewpanel 

Website: www.fairfaxcounty.gov/
policecivilianreviewpanel



What is the Police
Civilian Review Panel?
The Fairfax County Police Civilian
Review Panel was established to

review police investigations
resulting from public complaints

against officers of the Fairfax
County Police Department. 

The Panel consists of nine members
who are Fairfax County residents.

The Panel is independent from the
Police Department and reports

directly to the Fairfax County Board
of Supervisors. 

What We Do
The Panel reviews police
investigations involving

serious police misconduct or
abuses of authority. The Panel

may also make
recommendations regarding

investigations of FCPD officer-
involved shootings, in-custody
deaths and use of force cases,

which are reviewed by the
Independent Police Auditor. 




How to File a
Complaint

If you have experienced or
observed misconduct by a

Fairfax County police officer,
you are encouraged to file a
complaint. You will not be

penalized by the police or any
county official for filing a

complaint.

Fill Out a Complaint Form

Complaint forms are online at:

You may file your completed form
by mailing it to: 

You may file online. Instructions
are provided at the above website. 

You may also deliver a completed
complaint form to PCRP's office at
the above address. 






Office of the Police Civilian Review Panel
12000 Government Center Pkwy, Ste. 150A

Fairfax, VA 22035






 www.fairfaxcounty.gov/policecivilianreviewpanel

If you need help
completing the form,

please reach out to PCRP
at 703-324-2502 or email

PoliceCivilianReviewPanel
@fairfaxcounty.gov

Mar. 3, 2015 - Ad Hoc Police Practices
Commission created by Chairman Bulova to
review Fairfax County Police Department's
policies and practices 
Oct. 20, 2015 - Ad Hoc Police Practices
Commission submitted its final report and
recommendations to the Board of Supervisors,
which included the establishment of a police
auditor and a police civilian review panel
Dec. 6, 2016 - Fairfax County Board of
Supervisors voted to establish a Police Civilian
Review Panel
Feb. 28, 2017 - Board of Supervisors appointed
nine members to the Police Civilian Review
Panel
Feb. 22, 2022 - The first Executive Director to
the Police Civilian Review Panel was appointed

PCRP
Timeline


